
COLLEGE COUNCIL – December 4, 2009
CC-127 in Bill Brod Community Center ● 12-1:30pm
	TOPIC / PRESENTER
	KEY POINTS / NEXT STEPS (Action)

	Introductions
	

	Approval of Minutes
Presenter:  Chris Robuck
	· Approved minutes from November 20, 2009
· 

	LMS Update and Recommendation
1st Reading

Presenter:  Steve Beining
	· After extensive research into Blackboard Version 9 and Moodle, the Distance Learning Committee recommends changing the learning management system to Moodle.  Seven of nine faculty members on the committee affirmed that they feel Moodle is the best option for the college and support adopting Moodle as our learning management system.  Dozens of faculty members and staff participated in the process as well.  This is a culmination of a year long process including focus groups, panel discussions, hands-on workshops, surveys and product demonstrations.

	Presidents’ Council Report
Presenter:  Chris Robuck
	· Presidents’ Council talked in general about tuition and tuition policies and rates.  

· Smoking on campus was also discussed and there has been some solicitation of feedback and a broader survey will soon be available.  

	ASG
	· Thanks to all for helping with the Giving Tree.  ASG was able to help 123 students this year.  There will be a holiday party from 6-8 pm on December 10 for students and staff and their families.  

· Niceness at Noon is next week in the CC Mall.  Donations of food and hygiene products are needed.  

· Facts Out Loud and the associated debate were successful and more events are planned.

	Full Time Faculty
Presenter:  Eric Lewis
	· The Workload Committee has been formed and has met twice and is making good progress.
· Meetings have been planned to better improve the Faculty Forum.

· Members are participating in the HR Director and Dean of Campus Services hiring committees.

· Bargaining survey results will be in and discussed at the next Faculty Forum.

	Classified
Presenter:  Janet Wells
	· The bargaining team has been formed and is currently undergoing bargaining training.

	Exempt
Presenter:  Bill Briare
	· The exempt breakfast has been moved to the end of winter term and there will be a St. Patrick’s Day theme.

	General Information
	· Information on Measures 66 and 67 are available on the CCC budget website.

· 77% of full time faculty and staff gave to the staff drive this year.  Over $63,000 was collected and that is the most ever.

· Welcome to Greg Myers, the new Veteran’s Affairs Coordinator.  He is located in the Veteran’s Center in DeJardin Hall.


	FIND COLLEGE COUNCIL MINUTES at http://www2.clackamas.edu/committees/collegecouncil/index.aspx?content=meetings
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